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BOARD OF FIRE PREVENTION REGULATIONS 

MINUTES OF STATATORY HEARING 

October 5, 2017 

 

 

A hearing was held on Thursday, October 5, 2017 on behalf of the Board of Fire Prevention 

Regulations in accordance with M.G.L. c. 148, s. 10, which requires that such statutory hearing 

be conducted, at a minimum, during the months of May and October, the hearing was held at the 

Department of Fire Services, Boards and Commissions Room, Stow, Massachusetts. 

 

The purpose of the hearing was to receive comments or recommendations relative to any and all 

subject matter within the scope of 527 CMR 1.00, the Massachusetts Comprehensive Fire Safety 

Code.   

 

Peter Senopoulos, Deputy General Counsel to the Department of Fire Service and Legal Counsel to 

the Board, conducted the hearing which commenced at 1:05 p.m., in accordance with notices that were 

posted in accordance with M.G.L. c. 30A.  Board members in attendance included Gary Keith, public 

member, and Chief Michael Hazel.  Other interested persons in attendance were:  Jon Jones of Jon 

Jones and Associates; and David Duval, representing the Massachusetts Systems Contractors.  No 

written comments or suggestions were received prior to the hearing and no person presented 

comments either orally or in writing.   

 

Notwithstanding the lack of comments, the hearing was held open until 1:25 p.m., at which time the 

hearing was closed.   

 

Submitted by:  Executive Director, Board of Fire Prevention Regulations   

 

Signature:                                                                                                                 

       

Date:  12/7/2017      


